
 
 

 

If you would like a ticket to the Homecoming Varsity Football game on Oct. 2 vs Rose Hill, please 
click FORM LINK on HOME PAGE & fill out the form and submit. The FORM LINK will be activated at 
8:00AM CDT on Thursday, Oct 1st and remain activated until 3:00PM CDT that same date, or until 
we run out of tickets.  
 
THIS IS A FIRST COME, FIRST SERVE option, if we run out of tickets, we will close the FORM LINK & 
will contact only those that did not qualify for a ticket.  
 
If you don't hear from us, then you'll know you qualified and will be able to collect your ticket on 
Friday, Oct. 2, from 8AM to 2PM in the main office at Wellington High School. Each response is 
limited to 4 tickets per request. 
 
Reminder - this ticket allows you to “purchase” a ticket at the game ($6 for adults, $4 for 
students) - Masks are required in common areas and when "social distancing" can't be maintained. 
 
If you have questions, contact Luke Smith @ WHS 620-326-4310.  
 

RETURN TO HOME PAGE and click on FORM LINK (it will be activated at 8AM, THU, OCT. 1st) 


